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Ramp at McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange closed Saturday  

As work continues on the McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange, crews will be 

closing the ramp that allows eastbound traffic on College Drive to go northbound on 

McOrmond Drive. The ramp will be closed for one day, beginning Saturday, May 25, 

2019 at 5:00 a.m.  

To go northbound onto McOrmond Drive, drivers will continue east onto the exit ramp 

and turn left at the stop sign on top of the interchange.  

Work on the McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange and the new interchange 

at Boychuk Drive and Highway 16 will be complete this summer. 

For more information about the Saskatoon Interchange Project, please visit 

Saskatoon.ca/interchanges.  

 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/moving-around/driving-roadways/road-maintenance-repair/construction-projects/interchange-projects

